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An open letter to the citizens of Martin County 

 
 
At a time when it seems elected officials don’t understand fiscal responsibility and have 
lost touch with those that they represent, Martin County has an opportunity to elect a 
leader that truly stands out from the crowd. 
 
Harold Markey, a retired professional, has decided to offer his time and knowledge to 
serve the public as a commissioner.  
 
I have known and worked with Harold for more than 26 years. My interactions with Harold 
made it clear to me and others that he could be trusted. He had the ability to listen, assess, 
understand challenges and plan responsibly.   
 
It was obvious in his words and actions, Harold had a very unique management ability. 
The team that he developed over the years is well suited and trained to address Martin 
County’s facilities. He had always had the County’s best interest in mind when it came to 
planning and spending.  
 
Harold’s grasp of Martin county operations, the people it serves and its needs   
is humbling. Martin County residents have an exceptional candidate and will be well 
served by such a commissioner.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Enviro Team North America 

 
Patrick O'Donnell 
Managing Member  
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